From: Ron Garber [garberark@cox.net]

Sent: Monday, December 15, 2008 7:35 PM

Sent. Worlday, December 13, 2000 7:33 1 W

To: sbcob

Subject: Lompoc Wind Energy Project Approval

Dear Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors,

I strongly support the County to approve the Lompoc Wind Energy Project. It would a great step for our county to do its part and lead the way in alternative energy technology. It is about time that local communities went out and did something for our environment and energy independence.

Sincerely Ronald J GArber, BS, MS, DVM and Rebecca Garbett BS, DVM Goleta CA

Ron Garber & Rebecca Garbett 1411 Holiday Hill Rd Goleta CA 93117

805 451-2170 cell 805 967-8892 home garberark@cox.net



From:

Annemarie & Mitch [thescolarihouse@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, December 15, 2008 5:03 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject: Lompoc Wind Energy Project



I am writing to inform you that I am a strong supporter of the Lompoc Wind Energy Project and I urge you to approve this application.

The problems of global warming and dwindling energy supplies must be addressed and I believe wind power has a role to play in meeting future energy requirements. We must invest in renewable sources of energy and we must view this project as part of a learning curve as we seek to development more efficient and environmentally-friendly ways of supplying our energy needs.

In the end we will not have to live with the impact of this decision as much as our children will. That doesn't mean that we should be selfish in considering the future.

Visitors to this area will not be put off by a few wind turbines. I think wind turbines look great and don't actually spoil our landscape. How can something so ecologically beautiful be thought of in this way when we already have eyesores like offshore drilling?

I am all for renewable energy and the investment it will bring into our local community: not just in terms of the community fund but also in contacts for local businesses.

In conclusion I hope you agree as I do that this project is vitally important and deserves your full support.

Mitchell and Annemarie Scolari 1212 Primrose Court Lompoc, Ca

From:

Lydia Deems [lydiadeems@cox.net]

Sent:

Friday, February 06, 2009 8:41 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Lompoc Wind Farm Project

Dear County Board of Supervisors,
I am writing to say I support the proposed wind farm and am
encouraging you to do so as well. I am hoping this project will
provide cleaner energy to help reduce CO2 emissions generated by other sources. This
would be a local source of clean energy. Be courageous, let's try something new.

I trust you will consider all points of view and do what is best. Keep the big picture in mind.

Sincerely, Lydia Deems Santa Barbara

From: Paul Relis [PaulR@crrmail.com]

Sent: Friday, February 06, 2009 9:06 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Lompoc Wind Farm

Dear Board of Supervisors,

Next Tuesday you will have the opportunity to approve the Lompoc Wind Farm. As a business executive and member of the Board of Directors of the Community Environmental Council

I believe that approving this project is a must. This is one of the all-to-rare win-win moments; a major economic investment in jobs and renewable energy with unprecedented wildlife protections.

If you are in support of this project, which I hope all of you will be, please do everything possible to signal in your approval that Santa Barbara is open for business for renewable energy projects that have been carefully thought out and that are consistent with our land use policies.

By voting in support of this project you will stimulate our economy and protect Santa Barbara County and the country from its addiction to foreign oil and all the economic and political negatives that follow from this addiction.

Respectfully,

Paul Relis

From: David Dolotta [David@Dolotta.org]

Sent: Friday, February 06, 2009 9:42 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Lompoc Wind Energy Project

Dear Supervisors:

I am a strong supporter of moving our region away from fossil fuels and helping to lessen the impacts of climate change. This is why I also support energy conservation and increased efficiency, renewable energy and sustainable transportation measures.

The Lompoc Wind Energy Project is the first utility-scale renewable energy project in our county, so your handling of it will have major implications for future projects of this kind. While I have read about the likely biological and visual impacts of the project, I believe that the project's ability to provide 10 percent of our county's electricity demand is a major benefit to our region. The impacts from this wind power project are far less than from new natural gas, coal or nuclear plants -- and it will greatly enhance our county's energy grid reliability and our energy independence! The County will also benefit from new jobs, cost-effective power and tax revenue.

I'd like to voice my full support for the Lompoc Wind Energy Project.

Sincerely,

#### **David Dolotta**



Preserve our natural resources. Think Green.

From: Bobbie M [roberta@sycsd.com]

**Sent:** Friday, February 06, 2009 10:00 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Lompoc Wind Energy Project

## Clerk of the Board

Please pass on to the Board of Supervisors our support of the Lompoc Wind Energy Project. It's time that California and Santa Barbara County get on-board with renewable energy.

Bobbie Martin SYCSD

From:

Lee Chiacos [sbtrout@mindspring.com]

Sent:

Friday, February 06, 2009 10:04 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Wind Energy in Lompoc

Dear Board of Supervisors,

The pros far outweigh the cons of the Lompoc Wind Energy Project. We have an opportunity to be leaders in the pursuit of alternatives to the polluting and obsolete sources of energy we are now using. Please approve this vital project.

Thank you, Lee Chiacos Santa Barbara

From: Charles Sutton [charlesutton@yahoo.com]

Sent: Friday, February 06, 2009 8:03 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Wind Project Support

I support the Lompoc Wind Energy Project in hopes that it will help us reduce our neccessity for foreign oil and gross polluters.

Charles Sutton Environmental Protection 702-927-0034

From:

Sent:

Kay Bowman [ohkayjb@aol.com] Friday, February 06, 2009 6:24 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Lompoc wind energy

I am all for the Lompoc wind energy project There are whole towns in Europe supported by wind energy it's time we start being more responsible

Kay Bowman 805-284-1773

Sent from my iPhone

From: yamchin [yamchin@cox.net]

**Sent:** Friday, February 06, 2009 12:16 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Lompoc Wind Energy Project

February 10, 2009

Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors RE: Lompoc Wind Energy Project 06CUP-00000-00009; 08VAR-00000-00003; 06EIR-00000-00004 105 E. Anapamu Street, Room 407 Santa Barbara, CA, 93101

# Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors:

We are in support of moving away from fossil fuels and to lessen climactic change. We also support energy conservation and efficiency, renewable energy and sustainable transportation.

We are in support for the Lompoc Wind Energy Project. It is the first utility-scale renewable energy project in our county, and your decisions about it will impact future in kindy projects. Inspite of the it's biological and visual impacts, we believe that the project's production of 10% of our county's electricity is beneficial. The impacts from this wind power project are far less than from natural gas, coal or nuclear plants. It will also enhance our energy grid reliability and independence. The county will benefit from new jobs, costeffective power and tax revenue.

# Sincerely,

Ken Yamamoto & Terease Chin 930 W. Pedregosa St Santa Barbara CA 93101

From: John Douglas [johndog@cox.net]

Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2009 11:34 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: SUPPORT WIND ENERGY

Dear Supervisors:

Please approve the Lompoc wind energy project. We need clean energy now. Thanks.

医氯化亚酚 医维尔氏 医海巴

John E. Douglas PO Box 8552 Goleta, CA 93118-8552

John Enrico Douglas

est de la lace la lace per production

johndog@cox.net

(805) 284-2082

http://www.johnenricodouglas.com

**From:** Margo Krystian [m.w.krystian@worldnet.att.net]

Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2009 11:07 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Lompoc Wind Energy Project

Please, support the Lompoc Wind Energy Project. A similar venture in the US Interstate Hwy. 10 corridor of the Palm Springs area has been quite successful. Moreover, the Lompoc project represents an effort congruent with the necessary new green energy endeavors, which will help save this

planet (and our country)!

Hoping for your support...Dr. MW

Krystian

From: brian von Herzen [brian@climatefoundation.org]

Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2009 9:34 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Vote in favor of Lompoc Wind Farm

I am writing to encourage a Vote in favor of Lompoc Wind Farm. Now is the time for renewable resources. Wind energy is sustainable and carbon-free. Much better than sending dollars to terrorists in the middle east for oil.

Brian Von Herzen, Ph.D. Executive Director The Climate Foundation +1 775 790 5000

From: Greg Goodman [greginsb@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2009 9:23 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Lompoc Wind Project

Please approve the Lompoc wind project. It is important that we begin to develop our solar and wind resources on a significant level so we can reduce green house gases and reduce our dependency on foreign oil. In order for electric and plug in hybrids to be successful we need to have an electrical system that is renewable.

Vote yes on the Lompoc Wind Energy Project.

Greg Goodman 4355 Cuna Drive 93110

From: Leslee Goodman [leslee@alchemy.us.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2009 9:22 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Please approve the Lompoc Wind Energy Project!

Our nation, our state, and our county must move with a sense of urgency OFF of oil and onto renewable energy technologies and conservation. Read THE LONG EMERGENCY, PLAN B, an INCONVENIENT TRUTH, or any of the many books that tell us in no uncertain terms how disastrous our current energy policies are to the health of our society, our way of life, and our planet. Please vote to approve the Lompoc Wind Energy Project! It's a step in the right direction. Sincerely,

Leslee Goodman
Alchemy
...ideas into gold
1528 Clearview Road
Santa Barbara, CA 93101
805-884-9849 (office)
805-625-1031 (cell)
www.alchemy.us.com

From:

Sent:

Gman [Geoman\_2@hotmail.com] Thursday, February 05, 2009 7:34 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Wind Energy

## Dear Supervisors:

I write this quick note to present my affirmative support for the Lompoc area wind energy project. I trust you too support this project.

#### Thanks;

--George D. Chapman, RLA

From:

Margo Wilder [colobirdmom@yahoo.com]

Sent:

Thursday, February 05, 2009 7:23 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Please Approve the Lompoc Wind Energy Project

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Green

Please aprove the Lompoc Wind Energy Project. This is a key project to benefit the city of Lompoc, The State of California and the US. There should be no hesitation in

approving the project. It is good for all the right reasons. Any naysayers are selfish and

opposed to any change that will benefit so many and the environment at the same time.

From:

Peginfo@aol.com

Sent:

Thursday, February 05, 2009 6:56 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Lompoc wind energy project

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Green

Flag Status:

Dear Board of Supervisors,
I strongly support the wind energy project in Lompoc. We can lead the way as a county to start moving away from greenhouse gas emitting sources for our electricity. We have to begin this shift or we will not have a climate that sustains life for future generations. It is time to make the right choices while we can still have a

positive impact on the climate.

Thank you for supporting this project.

Sincerely,

Peggy Grossman

Who's never won? Biggest Grammy Award surprises of all time on AOL Music.

From: linda adams [ladamsdesign@verizon.net]

Sent: Friday, February 06, 2009 5:35 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support for Lompoc Wind Energy

Dear Supervisors:

My full support is behind the Lompoc Wind Energy Project. Thank you for your consideration, Linda Adams

1336 Plaza de Sonadores Santa Barbara, CA 93108

From: America's BookShelf (Bill Denkler) [Bill@AmericasBookShelf.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2009 5:38 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: A Lot Of Wasted space

Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors

#### **Dear Supervisors**

We should use the medians between over 50,000 miles of interstates to produce solar and wind energy. No one can complain of an unsightly seen when they already look an freeway of traffic.

I am a strong supporter of moving our region away from fossil fuels and helping to lessen the impacts of climate change. This is why I also support energy conservation and increased efficiency, renewable energy and sustainable transportation measures.

The Lompoc Wind Energy Project is the first utility-scale renewable energy project in our county, so your handling of it will have major implications for future projects of this kind. While I have read about the likely biological and visual impacts of the project, I believe that the project's ability to provide 10 percent of our county's electricity demand is a major benefit to our region. The impacts from this wind power project are far less than from new natural gas, coal or nuclear plants -- and it will greatly enhance our county's energy grid reliability and our energy independence! The County will also benefit from new jobs, cost-effective power and tax revenue.

I'd like to voice my full support for the Lompoc Wind Energy Project.

Sincerely, Bill Denkler Message Page 1 of 1

## Barker, Russ

From: Kathleen Jensen [Kathleen@KathleenJensen.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2009 5:07 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Lompoc Wind Energy Project

Dear Members of the Board:

I strongly support the Lompoc Wind Energy Project. My husband is Danish and I have frequently visited Denmark. The many windmills dotting the landscape and seascape are most definitely NOT a visual eyesore and NOT a threat to birds. People with rifles and lead bullets are a much more significant threat to our local environment and wildlife than windmills would ever be.

The Danes are so far ahead of us when it comes to alternative sources of energy and green living. For years they have been heating homes with steam from factories, requiring tankless on-demand water heaters, and generating solar and wind power.

Please...I urge you to approve the Lompoc Wind Energy Project. It is time for forward thinking changes regarding our energy production.

a ₹

April 1 G

Thank you,

Kathleen Jensen 2123 Sycamore Canyon Rd. Santa Barbara, CA 93108

From: KTL [ktl@stanfordalumni.org]

Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2009 4:47 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: in favor of wind energy project

While I think the avian and other environmental effects need to be mitigated, I wholeheartedly support the wind farm to help break our dependence on oil, foreign or otherwise.

Thank you, Karen Telleen-Lawton

Kim [Kim@thompsonnaylor.com] From:

Thursday, February 05, 2009 4:43 PM Sent:

To: sbcob

Subject: Lompoc Wind Energy Project

I support this project.

Will you please support it as well.

The Lompoc Wind Energy Project, proposed for agricultural land five miles southwest of Lompoc, will capture wind energy with 65 wind turbines -- creating enough electricity to power about 40,000 local homes.

While there are some unavoidable biological and visual impacts of the project, CEC believes that the project's ability to provide 10% of our county's electricity demand is a major benefit to our region. The impacts are far less than building new natural gas, coal or nuclear plants -- and it will greatly enhance our county's energy grid reliability and our energy independence. Our region will also benefit from new jobs, cost-effective power and tax revenue.

Thank you, Kim

Kimberly M. Sven-Brown Office Manager kim@thompsonnaylor.com www.thompsonnaylor.com P. 805.966.9807 / F. 805.966.2309 900 Philinda Avenue Santa Barbara, CA 93103

apterlate the section of Misse Market ex ling **thougas**ers give conranger og skalende for skalende f De skalende for skal AND WINDOWS

Styllings Conin in the second of the second

UFF

From:

Jill Dexter [jilldexter@e-fluff.com]

Sent:

Thursday, February 05, 2009 4:42 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

WIND ENERGY PROJECT IN LOMPOC

Dear Supervisors, Please support the Wind Energy Project in Lompoc. thank you, Jill Dexter

From:

Ron Garber [garberark@cox.net]

Sent:

Thursday, February 05, 2009 4:37 PM

To:

sbcob

We strongly support the Lompoc Wind Energy project and keeping santa barbara county in the forefront of alternative energy production and less dependence on foreign oil.

Ron Garber and Rebecca Garbett Garberark@cox.net

From:

elisatw@aol.com

Sent:

Thursday, February 05, 2009 4:23 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject: Lompoc Wind Energy Project



February 5, 2009

Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors RE: Lompoc Wind Energy Project 06CUP-00000-00009; 08VAR-00000-00003; 06EIR-00000-00004 105 E. Anapamu Street, Room 407 Santa Barbara, CA, 93101

## To Whom It May Concern:

I am a strong supporter of moving our region away from fossil fuels and helping to lessen the impacts of climate change. This is why I also support energy conservation and increased efficiency, renewable energy and sustainable transportation measures.

The Lompoc Wind Energy Project is the first utility-scale renewable energy project in our county, so your handling of it will have major implications for future projects of this kind. While I have read about the likely biological and visual impacts of the project, I believe that the project's ability to provide 10 percent of our county's electricity demand is a major benefit to our region. The impacts from this wind power project are far less than from new natural gas, coal or nuclear plants -- and it will greatly enhance our county's energy grid reliability and our energy independence! The County will also benefit from new jobs, cost-effective power and tax revenue.

I'd like to voice my full support for the Lompoc Wind Energy Project.

Sincerely, Elisa Atwill

Great Deals on Dell Laptops. Starting at \$499.

From:

keithpucci@aol.com

Sent:

Thursday, February 05, 2009 4:13 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject: Wind

# We support the Lompoc Wind Energy Project Keith & Fran Puccinelli

Get instant access to the latest & most popular **FREE** games while you browse with the Games Toolbar - <u>Download Now!</u>

From: Randy Turner [randyturner24@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2009 4:03 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Please support Lompoc Wind Energy Project

Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors

RE: Lompoc Wind Energy Project

06CUP-00000-00009; 08VAR-00000-00003; 06EIR-00000-00004

105 E. Anapamu Street, Room 407

Santa Barbara, CA, 93101

To Whom It May Concern:

I am a strong supporter of moving our region away from fossil fuels and helping to lessen the impacts of climate change. This is why I also support energy conservation and increased efficiency, renewable energy and sustainable transportation measures.

The Lompoc Wind Energy Project is the first utility-scale renewable energy project in our county, so your handling of it will have major implications for future projects of this kind. While I have read about the likely biological and visual impacts of the project, I believe that the project's ability to provide 10 percent of our county's electricity demand is a major benefit to our region. The impacts from this wind power project are far less than from new natural gas, coal or nuclear plants -- and it will greatly enhance our county's energy grid reliability and our energy independence! The County will also benefit from new jobs, cost-effective power and tax revenue.

I'd like to voice my full support for the Lompoc Wind Energy Project.

Sincerely,

Randy Turner

Randy Turner
Master's Candidate, Class of 2010
Donald Bren School of Environmental Science and Management

University of California, Santa Barbara

From:

Steven Gaulin [gaulin@anth.ucsb.edu] Thursday, February 05, 2009 3:51 PM

Sent: To:

sbcob

Subject:

Lompoc Wind Energy Project

February 10, 2009
Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors
RE: Lompoc Wind Energy Project
06CUP-00000-00009; 08VAR-00000-00003; 06EIR-00000-00004
105 E. Anapamu Street, Room 407
Santa Barbara, CA, 93101

#### To Whom It May Concern:

I am a strong supporter of moving our region away from fossil fuels and helping to lessen the impacts of climate change. This is why I also support energy conservation and increased efficiency, renewable energy and sustainable transportation measures.

The Lompoc Wind Energy Project is the first utility-scale renewable energy project in our county, so your handling of it will have major implications for future projects of this kind. While I have read about the likely biological and visual impacts of the project, I believe that the project's ability to provide 10 percent of our county's electricity demand is a major benefit to our region. The impacts from this wind power project are far less than from new natural gas, coal or nuclear plants -- and it will greatly enhance our county's energy grid reliability and our energy independence! The County will also benefit from new jobs, cost-effective power and tax revenue.

I'd like to voice my full support for the Lompoc Wind Energy Project.

Sincerely,

Professor Steven Gaulin
Department of Anthropology
University of California at Santa Barbara Santa Barbara, CA 93106-3210
Office: 805-893-7402
Cell: 805-459-9365

The whole problem with the world is that fools and fanatics are always so certain of themselves, but wiser people so full of doubts. -- Bertrand Russell

From: Russ Waldrop [russ@pacifictimberproducts.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2009 3:44 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Lompoc Wind Farm

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors

I have had a 10 kw wind generator on my property for over twenty five years. I have been generating the majority of the power that we consume by wind for all of this time. It is comforting to see that the general idea of self sufficiency and sustainability is finally moving onto the radar screen. I would hope that you will see the positive potential of the Lompoc wind farm, not only for its electrical generating capacity but also for the positive image that it will produce, of a county willing to "walk its talk" and move forward in a creative way.

# Russ Waldrop CEO Pacific Timber Products

russ@pacifictimberproducts.com

From: MoMcFadden@aol.com

Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2009 3:33 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Lompoc Wind Energy Project

February 10, 2009

Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors RE: Lompoc Wind Energy Project 06CUP-00000-00009; 08VAR-00000-00003; 06EIR-00000-00004 105 E. Anapamu Street, Room 407 Santa Barbara, CA, 93101

## To Whom It May Concern:

I am a strong supporter of moving our region away from fossil fuels and helping to lessen the impacts of climate change. This is why I also support energy conservation and increased efficiency, renewable energy and sustainable transportation measures.

The Lompoc Wind Energy Project is the first utility-scale renewable energy project in our county, so your handling of it will have major implications for future projects of this kind. While I have read about the likely biological and visual impacts of the project, I believe that the project's ability to provide 10 percent of our county's electricity demand is a major benefit to our region. The impacts from this wind power project are far less than from new natural gas, coal or nuclear plants -- and it will greatly enhance our county's energy grid reliability and our energy independence! The County will also benefit from new jobs, cost-effective power and tax revenue.

I'd like to voice my full support for the Lompoc Wind Energy Project.

Sincerely,

Maureen "Mo" McFadden 945 Ward Drive, #128 Santa Barbara, CA 93111 (805)696-6463 home (805)689-5053 cell

Great Deals on Dell Laptops. Starting at \$499.

From: Steven Crandell [steven@crandell.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2009 3:21 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Please Approve the Lompoc Wind Energy Project

Dear Board of Supervisors,

This is the kind of project we need to solve our energy problems.

Please give it your full support.

Steven Crandell 78 Alpine Drive Goleta, CA 93117-1347

From:

William K. Foster [tifi@foster-innovation.com]

Sent:

Thursday, February 05, 2009 3:09 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Vote for Wind Energy

I support the wind energy project.

Although there are some minuses, they are far out-weighed by the plusses.

The new energy alternatives don't compare with the wind option.

William K. Foster 456 Crocker-Sperry Drive SB 93108

From: THEA [THEA@PMSM-ARCHITECTS.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2009 3:04 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Lompoc Wind Energy Project

#### To Whom It May Concern:

I am a strong supporter of moving our region away from fossil fuels and helping to lessen the impacts of climate change. This is why I also support energy conservation and increased efficiency, renewable energy and sustainable transportation measures.

The Lompoc Wind Energy Project is the first utility-scale renewable energy project in our county, so your handling of it will have major implications for future projects of this kind. While I have read about the likely biological and visual impacts of the project, I believe that the project's ability to provide 10 percent of our county's electricity demand is a major benefit to our region. The impacts from this wind power project are far less than from new natural gas, coal or nuclear plants -- and it will greatly enhance our county's energy grid reliability and our energy independence! The County will also benefit from new jobs, cost-effective power and tax revenue.

I'd like to voice my full support for the Lompoc Wind Energy Project.

Sincerely,

Thea van Loggerenberg, AIA, LEED AP
Director, Community College Design
Phillips Metsch Sweeney Moore Architects
"Dedicated to projects that enrich the community!"
2020 Alameda Padre Serra
Suite 220, Santa Barbara CA 93103

Phone: 805.963.1955 Mobile: 805.896.0319 Fax: 805.564.8582

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

KA6EPF@aol.com From:

Sent:

Thursday, February 05, 2009 3:04 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Wind Energy

I am very much in favor of this project.

Jack Goldsworthy

Lois Goldsworthy

Josh Goldsworthy

Stay up to date on the latest news - from sports scores to stocks and so much more.

From: Jaclyn Andberg [jandberg@hotmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2009 2:58 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Renewable Energy Production

I want renewable energy in my hometown, Santa Barbara. Yes, there are biological impacts, but far less than the production of coal and nuclear plants!

From:

sygreens@aol.com

Sent:

Thursday, February 05, 2009 2:56 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject: wind energy

Dear Supervisors,

We, as residents of Santa Barbara County are highly in favor of the wind energy program in Lompoc. We are in dire need of alternative methods of energy.

Sincerely,

Dr. & Mrs. Ronald F. Green

Get instant access to the latest & most popular **FREE** games while you browse with the Games Toolbar - Download Now!

From: btlgeus1sb@aol.com

Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2009 2:53 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Lompoc Wind Energy Project

Please approve this project as a very significant first-step towards renewable and sustainable energy for Santa Barbara County.

Wind energy shows great potential for allowing us to move away from the devastating effects of carbon-based energy options and towards a better, cleaner future. Though not a perfect solution, it still offers a substantial opportunity for Santa Barbara to become more energy independent. Thank you for your consideration on this important issue.

Julie Starr 420 E De La Guerra

Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Great Deals on Dell Laptops. Starting at \$499.

From:

Travis Madsen [travis.madsen@gmail.com]

Sent:

Thursday, February 05, 2009 2:48 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject: In Support of the Lompoc Wind Energy Project

February 5, 2009

Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors

RE: Lompoc Wind Energy Project

06CUP-00000-00009; 08VAR-00000-00003; 06EIR-00000-00004

105 E. Anapamu Street, Room 407

Santa Barbara, CA, 93101

Dear Board of Supervisors:

I am writing to voice my full support for the Lompoc Wind Energy Project.

I believe that we need to take strong, immediate action to reduce our contribution to global warming. This is why I also support a full range of energy conservation and increased efficiency, renewable energy and sustainable transportation measures.

Please set a strong precedent for our region by advancing the Lompoc Wind Energy Project. As the first utility-scale renewable energy project in Santa Barbara County, it can send a strong message that we will do our part to preserve a livable future for our civilization. Moreover, the county will also benefit from new jobs, cost-effective power and tax revenue.

Sincerely,

Travis Madsen

2513 Bath St., Apt. A

Santa Barbara, CA 93105

From:

Kathi King [kathibking@cox.net]

Sent:

Thursday, February 05, 2009 2:34 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Lompoc Wind Energy

#### County Supervisors:

Please give the go-ahead to the Lompoc Wind Energy project. This is a very important project to demonstrate the feasibility of fossil-fuel independence. There are impacts to every type of energy and this one really has a low impact when you compare it with oil, gas or coal. Please take this VERY important step forward for Santa Barbara County. We have the ability to lead California and the nation on this issue; I hope you choose this leadership role.

Kind Regards,

Kathi King 1101 Alston Road Santa Barbara, CA 93108

From: Valerie King [vking@silcom.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2009 2:16 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Lompoc Wind Energy

## Hello,

I am writing to register my support for the Lompoc Wind Energy project. I live in Lompoc and I am very excited about using this abundant renewable resource.

Thank you for your consideration.

Valerie King

email valking55@gmail.com

phone 805-688-6878

fax 805-688-9998

From: Gary Mabry [gmabry7@cox.net]

Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2009 2:18 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: LOMPOC WIND ENERGY PROJECT

Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors 105 E. Anapamu Street, Room 407 Santa Barbara, CA, 93101

Re: Lompoc Wind Energy Project

To Whom It May Concern:

I'm a supporter of moving our county away from fossil fuels and lessening the impacts of climate change. I also support energy conservation and increased efficiency, renewable energy and sustainable transportation measures.

The Lompoc Wind Energy Project is the first utility-scale renewable energy project in our county, so your handling of it will have major implications for future projects of this kind. While I have read about the likely biological and visual impacts of the project, I believe that the project's ability to provide 10 percent of our county's electricity demand is a worthwhile goal and will be a major benefit to our region. The impact from this wind power project is far less than new natural gas, coal or nuclear plants, and it will greatly enhance our county's energy grid reliability and independence. The County will also benefit from new jobs, cost-effective power and tax revenue.

I'd like to voice my full support for the Lompoc Wind Energy Project.

Sincerely, Gary Mabry

From:

John D. Kelley Architect [jdkaia@cox.net]

Sent:

Thursday, February 05, 2009 2:11 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Lompoc Wind Energy Project

Santa Barbara County Board Of Supervisors,

Developing clean, renewable energy is the key to a secure and prosperous future for our global human civilization. As demonstrated in CEC's "Fossil Free by '33" plan, our County has the opportunity to be a regional leader in realizing this imperative mission. The Lompoc Wind Energy Project is an important first step toward energy security and independence for our region. I urge you to support this essential project.

Sincerely, John D. Kelley Architect 1228 San Miguel Ave Santa Barbara, Ca. 93109 (805) 963-1013 jdkaia@cox.net

From: SunPacific [sunpacificsolar@cox.net]

Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2009 1:38 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Lompoc Wind Farm

To whom it may concern,

My family and I are in full support of the Lompoc Wind Farm and other projects like it- let's move forward to energy independence!

Tom Burt

# You can't afford not to go solar!

sunpacificsolar@cox.net www.sunpacificsolar.net

805-689-1479 805-563-4349 fax

From: linda smith [lindasmithaq@yahoo.com]

**Sent:** Friday, February 06, 2009 10:58 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: renewable energy

I would like my support for the wind project in Lompoc to be counted, and any future renewable projects that are safe. This project will certainly begin our county's future down a more sustainable road at a time when our entire world civilization should be acting to do their part.

Thank you for all your work to make decisions for the of all.

Linda & Dan Smith 5 Arroyo Quemada Ln Goleta, CA 93117

From:

Exton Quinn [extonq@aol.com]

Sent:

Friday, February 06, 2009 11:19 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

I support Wind energy and all renewables

Feb 6,2009

Dear Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors:

Replacing fossil fuels is a necessity for the welfare of our plant. This will benefit our county through jobs and providing 10 percent of our energy. We need these job as much as we need affordable renewable energy.

I am a resident and voter in Santa Barbara I am a great supporter the Lompoc Wind Energy Project!

It has to be done and now.

I like to see wind turbines dotting our landscape it is preferable to oil rigs!

Thank you for your time. A green concerned citizen. Lucie Curtiss 805 845 5996 P.O.Box 1357 Santa Barbara, Ca 93102

From: Cass Ensberg [cassejd@cox.net]

**Sent:** Friday, February 06, 2009 11:22 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support for Lompoc Wind Energy Project

February 10, 2009

Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors RE: Lompoc Wind Energy Project 06CUP-00000-00009; 08VAR-00000-00003; 06EIR-00000-00004 105 E. Anapamu Street, Room 407 Santa Barbara, CA, 93101

#### To Whom It May Concern:

I am delighted and encouraged by the Lompoc Wind Energy Project! I urge your swift and full support for this project which will bring much needed jobs and local, clean energy to our county. Approval of this project will also send a strong message that Santa Barbara County is a leader in the country in this important step toward toward clean energy and independence! I believe that this project will bring benefits and off-shoot benefits to the entire county. With my enthusiastic support for the Lompoc Wind Energy Project.

Sincerely, Cassandra Ensberg 828 Tornoe Road Santa Barbara, CA 93105

o in the technology of the All All All of the All All All All

PS Where can I buy a desktop model, or poster for my office???

From: Sent:

John Brown [jwesleyb@verizon.net] Friday, February 06, 2009 12:05 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Lompoc Wind Energy Project

I wish to voice my support for the wind energy project proposed for the Lompoc area. Wind provides a clean, renewable, non-polluting source of electric power that will be close to the homes of those who will benefit from it, requiring little additional infrastructure ti be built. It is the kind of energy, and the kind of project that is necessary to reverse our dependence on fossil fuels, domestic and imported. I urge you to approve this porposal. Sincerely, J. Wesley Brown PhD, 145 Vista de la Vumbre, Santa Barbara, CA 93105

From: Michael Noling [mnoling@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, February 06, 2009 4:59 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: -Betty Noling

Subject: Fwd: Please Support the proposed Lompoc Wind Energy Project

----- Forwarded message -----

From: **Michael Noling** < mnoling@gmail.com >

Date: Fri, Feb 6, 2009 at 4:54 PM

Subject: Please Support the proposed Lompoc Wind Energy Project

To: mnoling@gmail.com

February 6, 2009

Land Danker

1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1

one Howler.

Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors RE: Lompoc Wind Energy Project 06CUP-00000-00009; 08VAR-00000-00003; 06EIR-00000-00004 105 E. Anapamu Street, Room 407 Santa Barbara, CA, 93101

We are strong supporters of moving our region away from fossil fuels and helping to lessen the impacts of climate change. This is why we also support energy conservation and increased efficiency, renewable energy and sustainable transportation measures.

The Lompoc Wind Energy Project is the first utility-scale renewable energy project in our county, so your handling of it will have major implications for future projects of this kind. While we have read about the likely biological and visual impacts of the project, I believe that the project's ability to provide 10 percent of our county's electricity demand is a major benefit to our region. The impacts from this wind power project are far less than from new natural gas, coal or nuclear plants -- and it will greatly enhance our county's energy grid reliability and our energy independence! The County will also benefit from new jobs, cost-effective power and tax revenue.

We'd like to voice our full support for the Lompoc Wind Energy Project.

Sincerely, Mike and Betty Noling

Michael Noling 2939 East Valley Road Santa Barbara, CA 93108

P: 805.969.0785 C: 805.680.0832 Michael Noling 2939 East Valley Road Santa Barbara, CA 93108

P: 805.969.0785 C: 805.680.0832

From: bren fraser [thebrenner@cox.net]
Sent: Friday, February 06, 2009 7:13 PM

To: sbcob

February 6, 2009

Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors

RE: Lompoc Wind Energy Project

06CUP-00000-00009; 08VAR-00000-00003; 06EIR-00000-00004

105 E. Anapamu Street, Room 407

Santa Barbara, CA, 93101

To Whom It May Concern:

I am a strong supporter of moving our region away from fossil fuels and helping to lessen the impacts of climate change. This is why I also support energy conservation and increased efficiency, renewable energy and sustainable transportation measures.

The Lompoc Wind Energy Project is the first utility-scale renewable energy project in our county, so your handling of it will have major implications for future projects of this kind. While I have read about the likely biological and visual impacts of the project, I believe that the project's ability to provide 10 percent of our county's electricity demand is a major benefit to our region. The impacts from this wind power project are far less than from new natural gas, coal or nuclear plants -- and it will greatly enhance our county's energy grid reliability and our energy independence! The County will also benefit from new jobs, cost-effective power and tax revenue.

I'd like to voice my full support for the Lompoc Wind Energy Project.

Sincerely,

bren fraser

From:

Lori Robinson [lori@robinsonvaluegroup.com]

Sent:

Friday, February 06, 2009 7:30 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject: lompoc wind project

Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors

RE: Lompoc Wind Energy Project

06CUP-00000-00009; 08VAR-00000-00003; 06EIR-00000-00004

105 E. Anapamu Street, Room 407

Santa Barbara, CA, 93101

# To Whom It May Concern:

I am a strong supporter of energy conservation and increased efficiency, renewable energy and sustainable transportation measures.

I have educated myself about The Lompoc Wind Energy Project that will be voted on this Tuesday and I want to say that I am in support of it. This is the first utility-scale renewable energy project in our county, and allowing it to pass will have major implications for future projects of this kind. Despite some of the cons of wind projects like this one, I believe that the project's ability to provide 10 percent of our county's electricity demand is a major benefit to our region. The impacts from this wind power project are far less than from new natural gas, coal or nuclear plants -- and it will greatly enhance our county's energy grid reliability and our energy independence! The County will also benefit from new jobs, cost-effective power and tax revenue.

Again, I'd like to voice my full support for the Lompoc Wind Energy Project.

Sincerely,

Lori Robinson

From: shields3033@netscape.net

Sent: Friday, February 06, 2009 8:31 PM

To: sbcok

Subject: Support Lompoc Wind Energy Project

I wholeheartedly support the Lompoc Wind Energy Project and urge you to vote to do the same. There are many sound environmental reasons to promote a project of this kind, as I am sure you are aware. There may also be a few obstacles to overcome, but in this era of diminishing oil reserves and the need to reduce environmental pollution and halt global warming, it is essential to develop non-polluting, sustainable and renewable sources of energy. Santa Barbara County should take pride in leading the way and setting an environmentally responsible example for other cities and counties.

Please vote for this project!

Susan Shields. 3033 Calle Rosales, Santa Barbara, CA. 93105

Great Deals on Dell Laptops. Starting at \$499.

From: William Otto [bovinebill@hotmail.com]

Sent: Friday, February 06, 2009 9:52 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Lompoc Wind Energy Project

Dear Supervisors,

This is your opportunity to support renewable energy in SB county. I strongly urge you to support the wind farm energy project proposed in Lompoc. We have to start somewhere.

Sincerely, William J Otto 1539 Crestline Dr SB, 93105 Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors RE: Lompoc Wind Energy Project 06CUP-00000-00009; 08VAR-00000-00003; 06EIR-00000-00004 105 E. Anapamu Street, Room 407 Santa Barbara, CA, 93101

# To Whom It May Concern:

I feel tremendous urgency to move the state and our region away from fossil fuel dependency both for our national security and to lessen the impacts of climate change. I am a huge supporter of energy conservation and increased efficiency, renewable energy and sustainable transportation measures.

The Lompoc Wind Energy Project is the first utility-scale renewable energy project in our county, so your handling of it will have major implications for future projects of this kind. I hope is that this is the first of many projects to come online in the near future.

While I have read about the likely biological and visual impacts of the project, I believe that the project's ability to provide 10 percent of our county's electricity demand is a major benefit to our region. The impacts from this wind power project are far less than from new natural gas, coal or nuclear plants -- and it will greatly enhance our county's energy grid reliability and our energy independence! The County will also benefit from new jobs, cost-effective power and tax revenue.

I'd like to voice my full support for the Lompoc Wind Energy Project.

Kindest regards,

LeeAnne French 243 Salida Del Sol Santa Barbara, CA 94301

From: Coulter Bright [gcb16@hotmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 07, 2009 9:41 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: FW: we need your help

From: lori@robinsonvaluegroup.com To: Stella.Anderson@prodigy.net Subject: Fwd: we need your help Date: Fri, 6 Feb 2009 19:38:33 -0800

#### Begin forwarded message:

From: Lori Robinson < lori@robinsonvaluegroup.com>

**Date:** February 6, 2009 7:36:18 PM PST **To:** Ali Robinson <<u>robinson.alix@gmail.com</u>> **Cc:** Beverly Robinson <<u>br/>brobins5@verizon.net</u>>

Subject: we need your help

i have never before sent out a plea to my friends to take action on an issue. But i am sending you this because i know you care as much as i do about what is happening to our environment and you want to see change. Well here is a very easy way to help pave the way for Santa Barbara to begin to accept renewable energy projects. If this project does NOT pass it will be a major set back for our future in terms of renewable energy in this region. That would be a shame. So, we need as many people as possible to email the letter below to the address

sbcob@co.santa-barbara.ca,us

Please do this BEFORE the end of the day on Monday. The voting for this project takes place on Tuesday.

I promise i will not send you more things like this but this one is SOOO important i had to send it along. I hope you will take the time to cut and paste and email this letter. thanks for you help, and if you want to discuss it i am available.

#### Begin forwarded message:

From: Lori Robinson < lori@robinsonvaluegroup.com>

Date: February 6, 2009 7:29:35 PM PST To: sbcob@co.santa-barbara.ca.us Subject: lompoc wind project

Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors RE: Lompoc Wind Energy Project 06CUP-00000-00009; 08VAR-00000-00003; 06EIR-00000-00004 105 E. Anapamu Street, Room 407 Santa Barbara, CA, 93101

To Whom It May Concern:

I am a strong supporter of energy conservation and increased efficiency, renewable

energy and sustainable transportation measures.

I have educated myself about The Lompoc Wind Energy Project that will be voted on this Tuesday and I want to say that I am in support of it. This is the first utility-scale renewable energy project in our county, and allowing it to pass will have major implications for future projects of this kind. Despite some of the cons of wind projects like this one, I believe that the project's ability to provide 10 percent of our county's electricity demand is a major benefit to our region. The impacts from this wind power project are far less than from new natural gas, coal or nuclear plants -- and it will greatly enhance our county's energy grid reliability and our energy independence! The County will also benefit from new jobs, cost-effective power and tax revenue. Again, I'd like to voice my full support for the Lompoc Wind Energy Project. Sincerely,

Lori Robinson

Windows Live™: Keep your life in sync. See how it works.

From: Gregg Wilson [greggrwilson@mac.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 07, 2009 10:07 AM

To: sbcob

Cc: Lori Robinson

To Whom It May Concern:

I am a strong supporter of energy conservation and increased efficiency, renewable energy and sustainable transportation measures.

I have educated myself about The Lompoc Wind Energy Project that will be voted on this Tuesday and I want to say that I am in support of it. This is the first utility-scale renewable energy project in our county, and allowing it to pass will have major implications for future projects of this kind. Despite some of the cons of wind projects like this one, I believe that the project's ability to provide 10 percent of our county's electricity demand is a major benefit to our region. The impacts from this wind power project are far less than from new natural gas, coal or nuclear plants -- and it will greatly enhance our county's energy grid reliability and our energy independence! The County will also benefit from new jobs, cost-effective power and tax revenue.

Again, I'd like to voice my full support for the Lompoc Wind Energy Project.

Sincerely,

Gregg Wilson

From: Dennis Thompson [Dennis@thompsonnaylor.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 07, 2009 2:54 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Lompoc Wind Energy Project support

To the Board of Supervisors:

I strongly support the Lompoc Wind Energy Project. This project will help our county do its part to reduce global warming and to make our country more energy self-reliant. I believe the benefits far outweigh the possible negative impacts of the project, and I urge you to vote for the project.

Dennis Thompson, AIA, LEED AP Thompson Naylor Architects, Inc. 900 Philinda Ave., Santa Barbara, CA 93103 (805) 966-9807 www.thompsonnaylor.com

From: Jean John [jeanjohn@cox.net]

Sent: Sunday, February 08, 2009 3:22 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: letter of support for Lompoc Wind Energy Project

February 8, 2009

Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors RE: Lompoc Wind Energy Project 06CUP-00000-00009; 08VAR-00000-00003; 06EIR-00000-00004 105 E. Anapamu Street, Room 407 Santa Barbara, CA, 93101

# To Whom It May Concern:

I am a strong supporter of moving our region away from fossil fuels and helping to lessen the impacts of climate change. This is why I also support energy conservation and increased efficiency, renewable energy and sustainable transportation measures.

The Lompoc Wind Energy Project is the first utility-scale renewable energy project in our county, so your handling of it will have major implications for future projects of this kind. While I have read about the likely biological and visual impacts of the project, I believe that the project's ability to provide 10 percent of our county's electricity demand is a major benefit to our region. The impacts from this wind power project are far less than from new natural gas, coal or nuclear plants -- and it will greatly enhance our county's energy grid reliability and our energy independence! The County will also benefit from new jobs, cost-effective power and tax revenue.

I'd like to voice my full support for the Lompoc Wind Energy Project. Please, lead us progressively into the future by approving this project.

Sincerely,

Jean E. John

From: gautierdownes@gmail.com on behalf of Catherine Gautier-Downes [gautier@geog.ucsb.edu]

Sent: Sunday, February 08, 2009 5:22 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support for The Lompoc Wind Energy Project

This letter is to voice my strong support for the The Lompoc Wind Energy Project planned to bedeveloped and implemented in the near future. I have reviewed available information regarding this project and I believe that it will help move our region away from fossil fuels andlessen the impacts of climate change.

I hope that you will be able to continue supporting this project and thereby ensure that 10 percent of our county's electricity demand will come from that non-CO2 emitting energy resource. This should also bring much needed new jobs to our county as well as cost-effective power and tax revenue.

Please do the right thing for your children and grand children and support the project as a first step in the right direction!

Sincerely,

Catherine Gautier Professor of Geography, teaching about climate change and energy UCSB

From: Stephen Metsch [stevemetsch@cox.net]

Sent: Sunday, February 08, 2009 5:33 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Lompoc Wind Energy Project

I am in support of this project for the following reasons:

Wind power is relatively non-polluting and benign.

"Wind mills" will eventually be looked at with pride as a sign of progress, like smoke stacks of old. As everything becomes more centralized it is even more important to maintain local sources of power and food.

Stephen Metsch AIA Emeritus 1911 Santa Barbara Street Santa Barbara, CA 93101-1056 V, F: 805-569-1785, C: 805-451-4677

From: Henry, Patrick [PHenry@SantaBarbaraCA.gov]

Sent: Monday, February 09, 2009 9:58 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Lompoc Wind Energy project

I just wanted to voice my support for this project!

Patrick Henry

From: Leslie Altman [Leslie.Altman@sa.ucsb.edu]

**Sent:** Monday, February 09, 2009 10:58 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Lompoc Wind Energy Project

February 9, 2009

Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors RE: Lompoc Wind Energy Project 06CUP-00000-00009; 08VAR-00000-00003; 06EIR-00000-00004 105 E. Anapamu Street, Room 407 Santa Barbara, CA, 93101

To Whom It May Concern:

I am a strong supporter of moving our region away from fossil fuels and helping to lessen the impacts of climate change. This is why I also support energy conservation and increased efficiency, renewable energy and sustainable transportation measures.

The Lompoc Wind Energy Project is the first utility-scale renewable energy project in our county, so your handling of it will have major implications for future projects of this kind. While I have read about the likely biological and visual impacts of the project, I believe that the project's ability to provide 10 percent of our county's electricity demand is a major benefit to our region. The impacts from this wind power project are far less than from new natural gas, coal or nuclear plants -- and it will greatly enhance our county's energy grid reliability and our energy independence! The County will also benefit from new jobs, cost-effective power and tax revenue.

I'd like to voice my full support for the Lompoc Wind Energy Project.

Sincerely,

Leslie Altman 655 N La Cumbre Rd Santa Barbara, CA 93110